Nov. 18, 2024
Dear Toronto Board of Health Members,
Re: Agenda Item 2 — Appointment of Medical Officer of Health

Given that Board members rely heavily on the Medical Officer of Health for scientific and policy advice, selecting the
next Medical Officer of Health is a very important task that will largely impact the health of the citizens of Toronto going
forward.

My hope is for a Medical Officer of Health that will be open-minded when it comes to listening to what | and others have
been sharing over the course of the Covid-19 pandemic, in particular with regards to the harms of the Covid-19 mRNA
vaccines. Dissident voices, in particular, the many scientists that are speaking up against the Covid-19 mRNA vaccines
around the world are critical to listen to. In Canada, we have the Canadian Covid Care Alliance, a volunteer-run
organization with over 700 Canadian physicians, researchers, healthcare practitioners, and legal & ethical professionals.

As well, | hope for a Medical Officer of Health that would independently assess the appropriateness of directives from
the W.H.0., federal agencies, and the provincial Minister of Health. Authorities make mistakes or can be politically
motivated or have ties to Big Pharma. We need a Medical Officer of Health who will take information from these
authorities, and critically assess if it’s good for the health of Torontonians. If not sure, he or she could implement a best
option “A” but carefully check if “A” actually works, by listening to citizens and examining local data, and pausing and
readjusting if called for.

Action at the local level is so important. Increasingly in different parts of the world, local councils are pushing back
against the Covid-19 mRNA vaccines:

e In Australia, the local council of Port Hedland passed a motion last month calling for a halt to the Covid-19 mRNA
vaccines due to DNA contamination 145 times the safety limit, which poses significant potential health risks,
including genomic integration, development of cancers, and immune system disruption. This DNA
contamination was measured by Ontario scientist David Speicher who tested Australian vials of Pfizer and
Moderna. For more info, go to https://porthedlandmotion.info/

e Inldaho, also last month, the Southwest District Health Board voted to halt Covid-19 mRNA vaccine distribution
in its health clinics, following weeks of public commentary and presentations by health experts. For more info,
go to https://childrenshealthdefense.org/defender/idaho-health-board-defy-cdc-fda-covid-vaccines-clinics/

The Covid-19 mRNA “vaccines” are actually novel gene therapies with too many unknowns, the clinical trials skipped
important steps and were fraught with fraud, and the vaccine adverse event reporting system that we have is grossly
underestimating harms. Tons of testimonies of vaccine injury can be found at http://www.react19.org

| recommend that the new Medical Officer of Health review the findings of the National Citizens Inquiry, a citizen-led
Covid-19 pandemic inquiry that crossed the country gathering testimonies from citizens and experts.
http://www.nationalcitizensinquiry.ca

Local public health agencies and the Medical Officer of Health do not have to blindly follow federal agencies. They have
the power and the moral obligation to protect their constituents.

Yours truly,

Mariko Uda
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